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SUSHI TUESDAY     

please put your order & monies                                        

in the SUSHI box at the office on Monday                            

before 3pm.  (Soy sauce & Ginger 10c ea/Mayo 25c ea)              

$3.50 ea  

Last Kinder Orientation Morning Thursday  8 Nov  9 -11.30am                            

Notes & monies to return: Swimming Scheme 

Tomorrow     Grandparents’ Day 

Coming Up: 

Sat 17 Nov   LEGO League (selected students) 

21-25 Nov     Schools Spectacular (selected students) 

29 Nov     End-of-Year Concert (NEW DATE) 

10 -14 Dec   School Swimming Scheme K-6 

14 Dec      Reports home 

19 Dec      Last day of term: casual clothes 

————————————————————— 

Wed 30  Jan 2019   Yr 1-6  students return  

Mon 4 Feb       Kindergarten students start  

 

End-of-Year Concert Change of Date 

Everyone, our end of year concert will now be 

held on Thursday 29th November at 6.15pm. 

We apologise for any inconvenience we have 

caused to families for this change of date. 

Swimming Scheme Information                             

This year our swimming scheme, K-6, will be operating 
for one week (instead of two) and the children will 
have two swimming sessions per day, with a break in 
between. 
The cost for this program is $35 per child which covers 
all costs (transport, admission, lessons). The lessons 
will be held in Week 9 (Monday 10th December –
Friday 14 December). Reimbursements, for student 
absences, will be available at the end of the program. 

Student assistance, for families in need of some finan-
cial support, will be available but must be submitted by 
FRIDAY 9th November to be considered. This is to en-
sure that any available funding can be distributed in a 
fair manner. 

Families will be asked to pay for this program by THIS 
FRIDAY, 9th November. Thank you 

 

Grandparents’ Day: Tomorrow 

Wed 7th Nov 9.10am 

We’ll have a welcome assembly tomorrow morning for 

our Grandparents. Then, whilst other students head 

into class, we will have a cup of tea or juice and find 

out more about our grandparents in ‘Ask Gran, not 

Google’. This will involve the grandchildren asking 

some questions, such as ‘what were you doing during 

the Dunoon tornado?’ or ‘what was the naughtiest 

thing mum did at school?’ to hear the stories that can 

be shared. After this, students can take their grand-

parent on a tour of their classroom before heading out 

to recess. We welcome all grandparents and elders to 

come along and enjoy the morning. Ms Currie 

Kitchen Garden  

Parent volunteer needed. Looking for someone 
to either co-facilitate or take charge of the 
school kitchen garden. Hours are very flexible. 
Friendly co-workers (students).                                            
If you are interested, please  get in                     
touch with Lyndell on 0419040256 



 

 

Congratulations!                                                    

Term 4  Week 3 Awards  

 

Student of the Week                                                                                         

K/1  Abby  1/2  Huey                                     

3/4  Jimmy   5/6  Robert 

Merit Awards                                                                         

K/1 Bodhi, Rosie, Kiri, Amala 

  1/2   Daniel, Romany, Xavier 

 3/4   Flynn, Will, Luke 

5/6   Bowie, Chloe, Inda 

Aussie of the Month  

K/1-Willow  1/2-Sally                                                                            

3/4-Rowan  5/6-Ben 

Gold Awards 

Madison 

Community Notices 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

to                                                                                                      

Theo, Abby & Leyla 

P & C Message 

Congratulations everyone on another  
hugely successful Dunoon School Spring 

Fair! 

Saturday was a lovely community event, 
with our school as the star. Thank you for 
your planning; buying; constructing;      
baking; supervising; cleaning; packing; and 
everything else you put in to make the day 

such a highlight.  

With less than 100 kids at Dunoon, we need 
a truly amazing school community to     
support a Fair - that's all of you! Around 50 
parents (and a few grandparents) from our 
school helped out with this year's fair by 

volunteering or donating. 

So I'm pleased to report that our net profit 
for the day will be over $2,500. That will 
take total P&C funds raised for the school 
this year to almost $7,500! Thanks to your 
fundraising, P&C have already been able to 
tick off some really exciting projects for 
our kids this year (check out the school's 
new outdoor amphitheatre; and the kids' 
LEGO robotics projects) and we have even 

more planned. 

Keep an eye on the newsletter to see what 
we're up to next in 2018, or come along to 

the next P&C meeting. 

One more time, thank you all so much for 
being a part of the 2018 Spring Fair - you 

make our school special. 

All the best, Trent 

Treasurer - Dunoon P&C 

A Gentle Reminder 

We still have outstanding text book fees ($30 

per child) and General Contributions ($30 per 

child or $50 per family). We have received pay-

ments from just over half of our families. It 

would really be appreciated if we could receive 

payments before the end of this school year. 

Thank you 


